FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF DALLAS
DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

Circular No. 75-17
January 24, 1975

SLIDE PRESENTATION -- "BOGUS MONEY"

TO THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
OF THE MEMBER BANK ADDRESSED IN
THE ELEVENTH FEDERAL RESERVE DISTRICT:

The Eleventh Federal Reserve District now has available to all
member banks a slide presentation entitled "Bogus Money." The program
was developed in cooperation with the Secret Service to help increase
awareness and knowledge of the counterfeiting problem and to teach meth-
ods of detecting bogus money.

The presentation, which should take about 30 minutes, consists
of 40 slides and related commentary. You will only need 35mm projection
equipment and a screen in order to present a program that should have
wide-spread appeal. The text of the presentation indicates when each num-
bered slide should be shown and also gives explanations and statistical data
concerning each slide. To complement the presentation, counterfeit exhib-
its and distribution material are also available, if desired.

The program will be distributed by the Head Office and its

Branches. If you would like additional information or would like to request

the program, please contact the Federal Reserve office serving your
territory.

Sincerely yours,
T. W. Plant

First Vice President
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